Rebecca Murrax

From: Lauren McDonald

Sent: Monday, 28 June 2021 04:29 p.m.

To:

Subject: Response to Local Government Official Information request - requesting a copy of a tender
document

| am writing in response to your information request (see below) received on 24 June 2021. | advise that the tender
number you have quoted refers to an advance notice to the market of the intention for DCC to tender for cleaning
services. No tender occurred in the date range you requested and therefore there is no winner nor other
respondents information held.

You also sought a link to the tender results (contracts awarded) available on the DCC website, this is provided below.

https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/procurement/tender-results

As the information requested does not exist your request for information relating to the proposed cleaning services
contract is declined pursuant to section 7(e) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act

1987. As we have not provided some of the information requested you are advised you are to make a complaint to
the Office of the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz .

Yours sincerely

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CIVIC

P 034774000 | E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054

New Zealand

www.dunedin.govt.nz

Received 24 June 2021
Requester Details

Name:
Organisation:
Address:
Phone:

Email:




@ Request

Request Text

Dear Sir / Madam,

Subject : Request for Contract Award details : Tender Number “NZ-814080,RFx
ID: 19879704" in the year 2018

We are a rying to expand our business
operations for which we have to gather information on archived contract

awards. Our [ NG c<ntifies Business Houses and helps

them to participate in these opportunities.

| would like to request you to send me the information about the winner and
participants of this tender which was published in 2018, tender number "NZ-
814080,RFx ID: 19879704, Also, if you can let us know the portal/link on which
such awarded details are published which can help us for future reference,

Kindly share the contact details of the procurement manager whom we can
contact and discuss further. Your assistance will be highly appreciated.

Thanks and Regards,





